From: Thomas Neitzel <tomnn@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 11:04 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.
| want to express support for a permanent COLA of some type for PERS 1 Retirees.

| am a PERS 1 retiree, since 2005. | have seen that between 2005-2020, my purchasing power has declined by about 33
percent (I'm ignoring the current 2021 inflation).

| appreciate the small adjustments we have received over the recent past, but would very much like some additional
protection on a permanent basis for the future.

Tom Neitzel
(253)-380-7802

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



